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PRESS RELEASE 

Warrant Issued for Manslaughter 
      

On June 4, 2017, the Summit County Sheriff’s Office and Coventry Fire 

Department responded to the Taco Bell located at 3333 Manchester Road in 

Coventry Township in regards to an unresponsive male. When they arrived, they 

found a 31 year old male in the parking lot. The male was treated on scene for a 

drug overdose and later transported to Barberton Hospital, where he later died. The 

Summit County Medical Examiner’s Office confirmed that the man died as a result 

of a Carfentanil/methamphetamine overdose.   

 

The Sheriff’s Office conducted a yearlong investigation into his death and 

concluded that Amar Ellies provided the above individual with drugs prior to his 

death. Ellies is 23 years old and his last known address is in Akron. 

 

On July 5, 2018, arrest warrants were issued for Amar Ellies for Involuntary 

Manslaughter (F-1) and Corrupting Another with Drugs (F-2). 

 

Ellies has not yet been located by authorities. Anyone with information regarding 

the whereabouts of Ellies should contact the Summit County Sheriff’s Office.     
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